
Mass | 5pm- 6.00pm, Supper | 6.00pm-7.00pm 
Sacred Heart Cathedral, Hunter Street, Hamilton 

RSVP not required, for more information or specific requirements contact  
Lizzie Watkin to discuss your needs  

lizzie.watkin@mn.catholic.edu.au or ph 0404 005 036
This celebration is intended to be inclusive of all in our community to come and enjoy. To help facilitate this, the Federation has 

ensured there is disabled parking and amenities onsite and the supper will cater for people with a range of dietary requirements.

Mass Celebrating  
Diverse Learning

26 T H A N N UA L

The Federation of P & F Associations hosted its first Mass Celebrating Diverse Learning in 1999. Over the years, the Mass has remained a valued 
opportunity for everyone to come together in celebration of the diverse gifts and talents of each and every student, which undoubtedly enrich our 
Catholic school communities.

The Federation’s Diverse Learning Needs Working Party has a proud history of advocating for our Catholic Schools to be places of welcome and 
support for children who perceive and interact with the world in diverse ways. As such, its annual Mass Celebrating Diverse Learning is one of welcome 
and inclusivity; everyone is encouraged to attend and feel comfortable to be themselves!

This year, the Federation is grateful to have Bishop Michael Kennedy and the school communities within the Holy Trinity Blackbutt North 

Parish and All Saints Blackbutt South Parish, as well as St Dominic’s Catholic College, lead the celebration.  

Federation
of Parents & Friends
Associations
D I O C E S E  O F  M A I T L A N D - N E W C A S T L E

Please join Bishop Michael Kennedy and the  
Federation of P&F Associations for the  

26th Annual Mass Celebrating Diverse Learning.

The 26th Annual Mass Celebrating Diverse Learning is proudly supported by: 

Artwork kindly created by St John’s Primary School, Lambton Year 1 students Georgia, Mabel, Sara and Grey.

WEDNESDAY 3 SEPTEMBER, 5PM | SACRED HEART CATHEDRAL, HAMILTON 

The Mass will be celebration of inclusion and diversity,  
where everyone’s unique, God-given gifts will be honoured. 

All members of our community are welcome, with movement  
and noise embraced as part of our shared experience.

After Mass, please stay and join us for supper, where you will  
have the opportunity to connect with friends, old and new.

mailto:lizzie.watkin@mn.catholic.edu.au 

